Planning Committee Updates Sheet – 30th July 2020

07/2020/00361/REM – Plot 6000 South Rings Business Park, Craven Drive, Bamber Bridge

United Utilities have responded confirming no objections to the proposal subject to the imposition of the following conditions:

1. No development shall commence until a surface water drainage scheme has been submitted to and approved in writing by the Local Planning Authority. The drainage scheme must include: 
(i) An investigation of the hierarchy of drainage options in the National Planning Practice Guidance (or any subsequent amendment thereof). This investigation shall include evidence of an assessment of ground conditions and the potential for infiltration of surface water; 
(ii) A restricted rate of discharge of surface water agreed with the local planning authority (if it is agreed that infiltration is discounted by the investigations); and 
(iii) A timetable for its implementation. 

The approved scheme shall also be in accordance with the Non-Statutory Technical Standards for Sustainable Drainage Systems (March 2015) or any subsequent replacement national standards. 
The development hereby permitted shall be carried out only in accordance with the approved drainage scheme. 

Reason: To promote sustainable development, secure proper drainage and to manage the risk of flooding and pollution. 
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2. Foul and surface water shall be drained on separate systems. 

Reason: To secure proper drainage and to manage the risk of flooding and pollution.  
